
Diary Dates              

May 

15th Strictly Yrs 1 & 2 

27th School closes for Half-Term 

June 

8th  School Opens Term 6 

10th Jubilee Picnic 

20th-24th PGL 

26th Strictly Finals Day 

 

Empty Bottles Needed 
Reception Class are in the process of 
building a greenhouse using empty 
plastic bottles. We would be grateful for 
donations of any clean/empty plastic 
bottles, preferably the 2 litre type (soft 
drinks, Pepsi, Fanta, Coca Cola etc…) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SATs Week 

SATs week for Year 6  has been and gone! 

The Year 6’s tackled them with maturity 
and good humour. 

Huge congratulations to all pupils who 
have tried their very best to achieve. 

SATs results will be sent back to us in 
early July. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Good Luck Strictly 
Dancers 
Good luck to our Year 1 & 2 dancers on 
Sunday. We are so proud of all of you. 
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Swimming 
Class swimming sessions are currently 
taking place. 

Year 4 will be swimming on May 17th 
and 24th. 

Please make sure your child has a towel, 
underwear and appropriate swimwear on 
swimming days (i.e. girls have a one-
piece swimming costume and boys’ 
swimming shorts are not too loose). All 
children will be required to wear a 
swimming hat whilst in the pool. 

All children are to come to school    
wearing their costume under their      
uniform. 

If you would like to request for your 
child to wear goggles, you need to email 
boughtonyr6@gmail.com requesting that 
they wear them, giving the reason. Please 
be mindful that a part of our swimming 
curriculum is staying safe around water 
— we don’t always have goggles on our 
person when we are around water.  

 

  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Jubilee Tea Towel 
A reminder that orders for your Jubilee 
Tea Towel must be in by Thursday, 19th 
May. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


